
                            

             

Message from the Dean of Graduate School, Khon Kaen University 

 
 
It is a great honor to welcome all participants to the National and International Graduate Research 

Conference 2017 at Khon Kaen University.  We are delighted to have the privilege of hosting this conference for graduate 
students from higher education institutes in Thailand: Thai and oversea students.  

 Graduate School realizes the importance of how graduate research can help improving society and 
country. The “National and International Graduate Research Conference 2017” aims to extend an opportunity for national and 
international publication of graduate students to publicize their research works.  This would be a path for creating global 
community and enhancing academic strength since the research growth is the best platforms for strengthening country’ s 
development to fulfil the needs and resolve social difficulties.  

On this occasion, I would like to express my sincere appreciation and thanks to the keynote speaker, reviewers, 
lecturers, committee, students, and staff in participating and being the key of success for this conference. I truly believed that 
the substantial knowledge from your research would make a great impact to society as a part of the step forward to create 
innovation for humankinds and our country. 

 
 

 

 

 

(Associate Professor Surasakdi Wongratanacheewin, Ph.D.) 

Dean of Graduate School, Khon Kaen University 


